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 Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

67th Year 

Promoting Family Horsemanship For 67 Years 

 

      The Hesperia Wranglers is a family club incorporated in 1958, in Hesperia,  California.   

The intent and purpose of the organization is to: 

      Provide for the promotion of horsemanship for the persons residing in Hesperia and the 

surrounding areas. Promote athletic events in which the use of horse and horsemanship  

are required.  Make available all types and forms of service, organizations or otherwise  as 

may be found from time to time needful, useful or beneficial to the general  public. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover photo:  The President’s Award jacket for Derek Hill.  

From left to right– President-Tim Mustaikis, Tonii Mustaikis,  

Derek Hill, Jr. Princess-Noelle Meza,  

Sweetheart– Sophia Alcala Dominguez, Young Princess– Shea Schwinning,  

Petite Miss– Sage Halterman and Petite Princess– Annabelle Diaz. 

 



Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

2025  Officers 

      President – Tim Mustaikis…..….………….…….760-220-4960 

 

    Vice President – Carol Cronk…………...…..……...760-881-2518 

 

       2nd
 Vice President– Scott Schwinning…….……...360-463-8892 

 

      Secretary– Summer Collins…..…………….....…...760-998-8572 

 

       Treasurer– Quannah Schuller……………..……...760-906-3005 

 

       Corr.Secretary– Tonii Mustaikis……………….….760-954-6841 

 

 

2025 Board Members 
      

        Ana Amaral                            (323)919-6161  

       Leanne Domingo                      (442) 284-7066      

        Jan Gretzner                            (760) 217-3283         

       Diane Schooff                          (760) 963-1558 

      Sharvel Schwinning                  (760) 680-9506 

      Virginia Wilson                         (760) 912-1321  
       Frank York                               (760) 596-7616  

        
             

2025 Alternate  
 

Kerri Latham                          (760) 275-3441 
      

 

Queens Coordinator 

             Tonii Ventimiglia-Mustaikis      (760) 954-6841 



A Letter from your President 
I have to say that I once again was pleasantly surprised by what was in all of the boxes that Ana, 
Carol, Leanne, Sharvel and Tonii had ordered  for our 2024 Year-End awards. I’d like to say a huge 
thank you to everyone for their support of our silent auction, our raffle and our 50/50 and I hope that 
y’all enjoyed the meal that we had.  
 
Don’t forget that memberships are available for new & returning members; Single for those that are 
18 & over are $40 & Family (everyone must reside in the same home) are $50 for the first five in 
your household and $10 per each additional. Memberships will be considered delinquent for those 
renewing if not paid by March 1st and the list will be in the March newsletter as per our By-Laws of 
those that are delinquent. Also remember that if you renew at the show you need to attend the  
general meeting following that show in order for your points to count. If you are submitting your 
membership form via email, please ensure that you send it over as a scan or pdf  along with your 
signed code of conduct. 
 
Be on the lookout on our social media as we do need to get some clean up work done before we kick 
off our first show on March 8th, and I for one am looking forward to a fantastic 2025 show season. 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day to y’all, 
Tim Mustaikis– 2025 President   
 
 
                               

 
             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

              



We want to encourage everyone to support our 2025 

Wrangler Bucks Sponsors as well as our  

Hesperia Wranglers Queens Premier Platinum Sponsor: 

 

Apple Valley Feed Bin 

The Feed Barn  

J & K Feed 

Hesperia Veterinary Supply 

Victorville Motors  

Victorville Motors RAM Truck Center 

 

Sponsor a Rider or Gymkhana Class 

Silver Sponsor                           $100.00 

Gold Sponsor                            $200.00 

Platinum Sponsor                      $300.00  

Place an Ad in the Newsletter 

Business Card size                  $25.00 

1/2 Page ad                              $50.00 

 Full page ad                             $100.00 

Other Sponsorship Opportunities 

Year-End award Buckle: $275_____ 

Year-End award Bronc Halter: $250____ 

 

 



February Birthdays 

Braden Heywood               February 1st 

Emily Robinson                 February 2nd 

Leanne Domingo               February 5th  

Riley Snow                         February 7th 

KaRynn Haas                     February 8th 

   Joshua Robinson                February 19th 

   Sal Cardoza                        February 21st  

    Angela Reyes                      February 23rd 

     Lybertie Rodriguez             February 23rd  

     Ace Buenrostro                   February 25th 

      Bristol Loyd                        February 28th 

      Bob Howard                        February 29th 
 
 

Happy Birthday to all of you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Important Dates to Remember 

Our 2025 season will begin on March 8th  

@ Hesperia Lake Park’s Val Shearer Arena! 

General Meetings are on third Wednesday of every month.  

Wednesday February 19th, 2025  @ 6:30 p.m.   

Lime St. Park Building  in the Mojave Room. 

Be watching for our Queen’s “Cattle Drive” Fundraiser on March 29th 

Anybody wanting their pictures on the front cover or in the newsletter? 

Please send them to Tonii @ hesperia_wranglers@yahoo.com  

And she will choose a photo (s) to put in. 

Don’t forget to check out our website  

@ https://hesperiawranglers.org 

Be sure to follow Us & our Queens on our Facebook & Instagram pages. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2025 Hesperia Wranglers in motion  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2025 Hesperia Wranglers in motion  

 



The month of January seemed to truly fly by in the blink of an eye...Leanne attended the 2nd Annual San Diego Rodeo and 

although the visiting royalty couldn’t bring their horses they all had a great time meeting new people and promoting the sport 

of rodeo.  

As we geared up for the 2024 Year-End Awards banquet our Young Miss– Kailynn Stallings and our Jr. Miss– Lillynn War-

man got the exciting news that they had been accepted for the Sherry Cervi Youth Championship Barrel Race in Arizona, 

where they represented us very proudly. We are excited to say that they both brought home money with Kailynn earning 3rd 

in the 2D and Lillynn earning a top 5 placing in the 1D.  

Thank you to our dear friend and photographer, Terri Nielsen, for capturing some really great shots of Leanne and Lilly with 

their saddles. 

Keep watching for more information on the 2025 Hesperia Wranglers Rodeo Queen pageant where we will celebrate our 70th 

year of Hesperia Rodeo Queens. Also make sure that you get your rsvp in for our “Queens Cattle Drive”. 

 

Tonii -Until next time... may your boots be dirty, your hair messy and your eyes sparkling. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






